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Consultant Acquisition Plan (CAP)

Interactive format to easily view project details, location, and contact 
information for consultant procurements planned in Fiscal Year (FY) 2025.

Information published at the following websites:

http://www.fdot.gov/procurement/marketingD5/

http://www.cflroads.com/d5fdotdesign/

Inquiries, please contact Laura.Boehmler@dot.state.fl.us
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